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(COTELCO) 
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Email: cotelco2day@yahoo.com 

 
BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF THE INVITATION TO BID FOR THE PROCUREMENT OF SECURITY 
SERVICES UNDER BAC CONTROL NO. 16-2017 

 
The COTABATO ELECTRIC COOPERATIVE, INC. (COTELCO), through its Bids and Awards 

Committee (BAC), hereby postpones the bidding process for the said procurement due to an 
amendment on its content particularly on the Approved Budget of the Contract (ABC) brought by an 
error on its computation. 

 
This decision is made in accordance with Reservation Clause of Section V-F of the Revised 

Procurement Guidelines and Simplified Bidding Procedures for Electric Cooperatives in which the BAC 
finds that continuing with the erroneous ABC will not redound to the benefit of the Cooperative.  
 
 For further information, please see or call the BAC Secretariat, Cotabato Electric Cooperative, 
Inc. (COTELCO), Manubuan, Matalam, Cotabato, Cellphone number 0920-9011164 or visit our website 
www.cotelco.com.ph or email us at cotelco2day@yahoo.com  or cotelco.bac@gmail.com. 
 
 

           (Sgd.) JOEL V. DE GUZMAN, JR.       
  BAC Chairman      

Noted by: (Sgd.) ENGR. GODOFREDO B. HOMEZ, MBA 
General Manager 
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